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Dear parents / carers 
 

The 2016 Celebration Disco is in school on Thursday 21st July. Only children in Year 6, Reception 
and Year 1 are allowed in at 6.00pm, together with the siblings of these children. All other 
children should arrive at 6.30pm. This allows the younger children time to settle in before the 
older children arrive. In addition, only children that currently attend St. Paul’s are allowed in the 
Disco, for safety reasons this means siblings not currently attending St. Paul’s even with parental 
supervision. All Children need to be collected from school by 8.00pm by a responsible adult 
 

The theme for the Disco has been chosen by the Year 6 children and is 
 

“A Night at the Rio Carnival” 
  
As this is a Celebration Disco, a special room has been set aside for Year 6 Children to enjoy their 
last school Disco at St Pauls.  This will be in the Starfish classroom and they have their own VIP 
entrance. All children are welcome to celebrate the Olympics and the world’s biggest carnival 
held in Rio De Janeiro by coming in bright colours, themed outfits or fancy dress, but this is 
optional.  Please note anyone dressed inappropriately will be refused entry. 
 

The price is £2 per child. If you wish to stay with your child at the Disco then the cost per adult is 
£1.50. However if you would like to volunteer to help on the night then entrance is free. Please 
leave your name at the school reception or contact the PTA (see below) and someone from the 
PTA will be in touch.  
 

As well as the Disco, where the children can Samba in their best dresses or party pants, there are 
other activities such as lucky dip, along with sweets and glow sticks to buy. Refreshments in the 
form of hot dogs are available plus juice, water and crisps. Face painting and temporary tattoos 
are also available on the night. Please note the tattoos are easily removed with baby oil. Prices 
range from 20p to 50p, and all stall holders are happy to help children who are not confident with 
money. 
 

Please note for Safeguarding reasons the taking of photos or video using any electronic device 
is not permitted inside school property by either pupils or parents. Authorised personnel will 
be taking commemorative photos for the Year 6 photo memories. Please ensure your child is 
aware of this rule and respects it, Teachers will confiscate any electronic device found in use 
until the end of the Disco. 
 

The children have a wonderful time and grow in confidence with each school Disco, however if 
you have any concerns please seek out a member of the PTA or ask at reception. 
 
Let’s celebrate together! 
 
St. Paul’s Parent Teacher Association (PTA). 

2016 Celebration Disco  
Thursday 21st July 
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